
 

 

 

July 1, 2022   

MIRAIT ONE Corporation 

 

 

We are glad that things are going well for you, and thank you very much for everything you 

did for us. 

 

On July 1, 2022, MIRAIT Holdings Corporation, MIRAIT Corporation, and MIRAIT 

Technologies Corporation integrated management to establish MIRAIT ONE Corporation. 

 

Moving forward, MIRAIT ONE Corporation will conduct business with coordinated and 

consolidated group activities to challenge new business domains, focusing on the reconfirmed 

purpose “Co-create exciting future by leveraging technologies and taking on challenges.” 

 

The business environment of the MIRAIT ONE Group is expected to evolve largely with the 

expectation for the expansion of 5G services, rising need for new ICT solutions for new work 

and life style driven by the spread of COVID-19 infection, and the government policy of 

promoting renewable energy to realize decarbonized society. 

In such environmental conditions, the MIRAIT ONE Group will endeavor to meet 

expectations of society and our customers as a smart infrastructure provider through the 

resolution of customer issues and support for regional revitalization. 

 

The MIRAIT ONE Group will increase the company value by continuously contributing to the 

development of customers and societies through our business. We will appreciate your 

continued support. 

 


